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Council paves the way with extension to Prentice Street footpath 

An extension to the Prentice Street footpath in Nagambie has been completed to improve 

public access to the Vline train station.  

Council commenced these works in light of the recent relocation of the bus stop to the Vline 

train station.  

The new footpath runs from Boyd to Nash Street to provide a more suitable path for 

pedestrians walking to the train station.   

The decision to relocate the bus stop from its Jacobson’s Outlook location was made by 

Vline and was independent of Council’s preceding decision to introduce angle parking in the 

business district.  

Mayor Amanda McClaren said Council is supporting Vline to make the relocation as 

seamless as possible for the public.  

“The footpath promotes increased connectivity and community access,” Cr McClaren said.  
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